
 

 

Newsletter. 9//3/24 

 

A good day was had at Mt Warren Golf Club with the course in good condition 

and the impending weather holding off. 

The game was played as a single stroke event and the winners were. 

A Grade Winner:- 

Greg Thomkins net 72   Handicap – 2 for at least 2 games 

Runner Up:-  Joe Searle net 74   Handicap – 1 for at least 2 games 

B Grade Winner:- 

Iain Waddell net 68 Handicap  - 3 for at least 2 games 

Runner Up:- Bill Freeman net  72 Handicap – 1 for at least 2 games 

NTP’s 

3rd   A.N.Other 

5th Bill Freeman 



9th A.N.Other 

10th Greg Tomkins 

16th Will Letts 

Approach:- 

18th Will Letts 

 

Once again NO nominations for the Pink Jacket 

 

Congratulations to the Executive Committee voted in at the AGM. 

President – R. Kemp 

Treasurer – G. Goodwin 

Secretary – M. Scott 

A big thank you to those who nominated for committee positions 

Captain – G. Tomkins 

Sponsorship – C. Hitchcock 

Raffles – A. Gold 

Events – S. Jago 

T. Pedley (we’ll find a job for you) 

Great to see people interested in getting involved in the “engine room”, 

without people committing their time the club cannot run. 

 

Our next game is at Sandy Gallop, 10/3//24 with a 6.15am tee off. The game is 

designated as Single Stableford (A&B) and will incorporate the Green Jacket 

competition. 

 

Mick 

 



 

 

 


